From: pan geary NN

Sent: 23 May 2021 21:57
To: Planning
Subject: 2017/4731/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Gideon Whittingham ,

T am a resident of Fortess Road. A number of residents affected by the fortess walk works have some
concerns about the windows.

I'm writing to you to get some clarification of the below conditions

They state Obscure glazed. Does this mean the glass needs to be glazed or can it be clear glass with a film
applied to it? We understand that films can be removed, and so we would like clarification as to the
meaning of the conditions. Opinions differ amongst the residents but before any complaints re made i would
like to get total clarity on the intended meaning of the below conditions

many thanks

Best,

Dan



